
“An Ounce of Prevention”

An evening with Pattie Fitzgerald from Safely Ever 
After

When: Thursday October 17 2019
Where: Seaside School Cafeteria. 4651 Sharynne Lane
Time. 6.30PM

The PTA of Seaside Elementary School wish to extend the invitation to 
Parents, Guardians Caregivers and the Seaside community to an evening 
with Pattie Fitzgerald.

Pattie Fitzgerald is an educator, public speaker and author who is 
internationally recognized as a leading expert in the field of childhood 
sexual abuse prevention.

Her humorous public speaking style provides parents with the awareness 
and tools on how to have age appropriate discussions with your children 
about child abuse and how to prevent it. 
Her discussion educates parents on the signs of how a perpetrator may 
“groom” your child and family and how to spot the signs your child may 
exhibit if they experience an uncomfortable situation

She then follows through and advises on when & where to take the next 
steps and actions, in a reassuring and informative manner.

 To make this event available for all in our community, entry is by way of 
PTA membership or door donation.

** Refreshments will not be provided, please feel free to bring your own snacks & 
drinks**

www.safelyeverafter.com






